
 

March 10, 2020 
 
Dear Seniors and Senior Families, 
  
Many of you are probably wondering how the coronavirus epidemic might affect your ability to 
make decisions about college if travel and campus visits are halted. At this time, we know that 
several universities have suspended open-house, admitted student events, and tours of their 
campuses.  
 
Our general recommendation is: Don’t panic, be patient, and stay on top of each college’s 
closure information. If you do plan travel, buy travel insurance if the airlines and hotels have not 
put free cancellation measures in place. Many colleges are planning to provide virtual resources 
to students and families in place of on-campus events and will be working to keep you updated 
on any potential deposit deadline changes.  
  
We recognize the unforeseen challenges that the coronavirus has created, so please do not 
hesitate to work with a college counselor if you need support making college your college 
decisions.  
  
Sincerely, 
The College Counseling Department 
 

 

 

 


